}im Rosenberger May 25, 2023

President of the Triangle Community Ministry

Congratulations for the forty five years of Service that the Triangle Community Ministry has provided to
the neighrorhood and the many people with special needs you have cared for. Your 2022-2023 Annual
Report is outstanding and worth celebrating with hundreds of people who have followed your work and
accomplishments. A ministry that only grows has become a model for ecumenical city mission.

I know that the founders dared dream and prayed that you would have and support such a great staff of
professionals that know how to reach out to people in every possible human situation . Clearly they
have built relationships that are life changing for many. They continue to reach out to people where
they are and show them they are not alone or forgotten. What a team you have.

Today I am thinking of founders who have died and were part of the triangle ministry vision including
Pastor John Schultz, Chuck Pfeifer and leaders from the Madison Urban Ministry, and Frank Rudrud a
previous TCM Board president. | enclose Karen and my gift in honor of ail those faithful departed
leaders.

Keep up the good work. You are showing us a successful neighborhood outreach ministry not centered
around a building or maintaining a religious institution. | think it is a model for heaith care and church
and chaplaincy for the future.

Pastor Don Rudrud &

Pastor of 5t. Mark’s Lutheran Church 45 years ago

First President of the Triangle Community Ministry Board



